
Reception news  11th October 2019 

Reception News 

The children have settled so well into school life it is hard to believe they have only 

been here for six weeks! 

 

We have continued with Read, Write Inc and we have been learning a new sound 

every day. So far we have learnt m, a, s, d, t, i, n, p, g, o, c, k, u, b and f. We have 

been working on applying these sounds so we can begin reading. We have been 

blending the sounds to read simple words, e.g. c-a-t, cat. Well done to the children 

who have been reading and writing at home. It has been amazing to see how 

enthusiastic the children are and we appreciate your support at home. 

 

In Maths we have continued working on our counting and number recognition skills. 

We have been counting anything and everything! We have focused on careful 

counting strategies encouraging the children to touch each object and to count 

slowly. 

 

We also enjoyed making Numicon biscuits. We worked together to weigh out the 

ingredients. We then chose a piece of Numicon to print and cut around. The biscuits 

were so yummy we had to convince Mrs Watkins not to eat them all! 

 

 

Reminder: Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school. Our PE days are Blue 

Class on a Tuesday, Yellow Class on a Wednesday and Red Class on a Thursday. 

Thank you.  


